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Fall 2019 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The Farmland Working Group is a local non-profit educational organization. Our 
mission is to preserve the agricultural foundation of our region and promote smart 
growth in urban settings through education, outreach and action. This year the 
Farmland Working Group will give a $500 scholarship to a graduating senior who 
provides a well-defined answer (please, no handwritten submissions). 
 
Enclosed is one scholarship application form that students from your school may 
complete and submit. Submission deadline is a postmark date of the third Friday 
in February and is strictly enforced. Please make photocopies as needed. Please 
submit completed forms to our post office box or electronically to 
scholarships@farmlandworkinggroup.org. 
 
Digital copies of the scholarship application form are available from our website, 
FarmlandWorkingGroup.org, or by request from our e-mail address. 
 
This year we are asking interested schools to be place on our annual notification 
reminder for the website posting of the application form. If your school would like 
to be added to the email list simply email us at 
scholarships@farmlandworkinggroup.org. 
 
The Farmland Working Group is proud to have your school as a possible award 
site. We wish your students the best of success in their paths through life. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Scholarship Committee 
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